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Dear Parent/Carer  

VINTAGE CAR VISIT 

Our topic this term is transport and we are very fortunate to have been offered 

the opportunity to have 3 vintage cars visit us in school next week.   The day of the 

visit will depend on the weather. 

 

We are all really excited about being able bring our topic to life in this way and 

know that the children will have lots to tell you after the visit.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Miss J Schaffer 

Year Leader 

 


